
 
NOTICE 

 
The Mount Pleasant Township Zoning Hearing Board will hold a public hearing on October 30, 2024 
at 6:30 PM at the Township’s Offices at 1035 Beck Road, Gettysburg, PA to consider the application 
of Steven D. Gebhart relating to property located in the Township’s Commercial (C) Zoning District at 
4580 York Road, New Oxford, PA. The applicant is appealing the Township’s denial of a zoning 
permit based on the Zoning Officer’s determination that the applicant’s proposed use of the property 
is as a junkyard.  
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